
SECRETARY FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

445 12 STREET SW

WASHINGTON,D.C.20554

TO WHOM IT CONCERN;

I am asking for a an Application for Review for a matter that was originally submitted in

April 2014. this involves Section 1.115 in the matter of Radio station WBAI PACIFICA

99.5

	

FM in NEW YORK CITY. I SENT AN INFORMAL OBJECTION based on

some facts that I brought to the Media Bureau Audio Division. I submitted information

that was not taken into full consideration. I objected to the renewal of the License of WBAI

PACIFICA Radio. Here are the information that I put in my original objection. Once when

I was at the Studios of the station a non commercial listener supported Institution someone

got on the air and said that a fugitive from JUSTICE (STILL A FUGITIVE) Who was

involved in a shootout of a New Jersey State Trooper, and was a member of the Black

Liberation Army, and had escaped from a County Jail in New Jersey, and escaped to CUBA.

The people on the air were saying she (JOANNE CHESIMARD) was a hero. I do not

believe that this type of broadcasting falls into the free speech area that the letter I Received

from Peter Doyle Branch Chief of the Audio Division of the Media Bureau. Said. There

are other instances that I brought in my initial objection in 2014 that I believe violate the

terms of the FCC license provisions of what falls under free speech. I would like this

matter reviewed by the full Commission, ie the Commissioners of the Federal

Communications Commission. THANK you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely yours
Daniel Miller
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FCC Mail Room


